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' 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA- NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

Mr. Mark Rigby 
Vice President 
DTE Stockton, LLC 
2526 West Washington Street 
Stockton, CA 95203 

February 25, 2016 

RE: DTE STOCKTON, LLC'S AUDIT REPORT FOR THE CREATION OF 
RETROACTIVE RENEWABLE ENERGY CREDITS (REC'S) IN WREGIS FOR 
DTE STOCKTON (CEC-RPS-ID NO. 60964A) 

Dear Mr. Rigby: 

This is in response to DTE Stockton, LLC's January 15, 2016, audit report for the 
creation of retroactive renewable energy credits (RECs), consistent with WREGIS 
Operating Rules Section 12.9. Energy Commission staff has reviewed the 
documentation submitted by DTE Stockton, LLC, pursuant to the RPS Eligibility 
Guidebook, Eighth Edition. Based on the supporting documentation submitted by Plante 
& Moran, PLLC for the audit report as well as feedback from my staff, I have determined 
the audit report satisfies the requirements and confirms that the RECs in question were 
not sold , traded, or otherwise transferred to any other individual or entity or used to 
satisfy any state or voluntary program. 

Energy Commission staff will forward this request to WREGIS for their consideration 
and approval to create retroactive RECs in WREGIS and invoice DTE Stockton, LLC for 
all costs and expenses incurred by WREGIS. The Energy Commission will notify you 
regarding the decision of WREGIS on the creation of retroactive RECs in WREGIS. 

If you have further questions about this matter, please contact Christina Crume at 
Christina.Crume@energy.ca.gov or 916-654-4674. 

cc: Christina Crume 
Gabe Herrera 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Robert P. Oglesby 
Executive Director 


	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf



